
 

 

An interim meeting of the Town of Hudson’s Internal Traffic Committee (ITC) was held on Tuesday June 13, 

2017.  Jeff Wood, Chair convened the meeting at 11:30 AM. 

 

The following ITC voting members were in attendance: 

Jeffrey Wood, Building Commissioner, Chair  

Johns Blood, Fire Chief 

Michael Burks, Police Chief  

Eric Ryder, Assistant Director, Public Works 

 

The following Ex-Ofiicio ITC members were in attendance:  
Kristina Johnson, Asst. Director of Planning and Community Development 

Jack Hunter, Director of Planning and Community Development 

 

 

School Street- Traffic Circulation and On-Street Parking 

ITC members discussed at length the problematic traffic congestion along School Street during the recent 

overnight work associated with the Washington Street Bridge Replacement project. It was noted that while 

the overnight work will be ending, School Street will be functioning as a major detour route for pedestrian 

and vehicular traffic during the 105-day Bridge shutdown. Members expressed serious concerns that 

maintaining the existing on-street parking during the 105-day shutdown will impede public safety access to 

School Street and Downtown overall.  

 

Jeff Wood moved, seconded by Chief Blood to request that the Board of Selectmen enact a temporary 

moratorium on on-street parking along School Street from Washington Street to Houghton Street. 4-0-0 

Unanimous  

 

Adjournment 

Jeff Wood moved to adjourn the meeting, second by Chief Blood vote 4-0-0. 
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